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          A Message from your District Directors 

 

         

 Bill & Sarah Watts 

      Grand Master Riders 

      Bill #10040  Sarah #10039 

Kansas Monthly Newsletter 

 Greetings to all of our G.W.R.R.A. Family, 

 Sarah and I hope this month’s article finds all of you and yours doing well, once again that dirty little Groundhog has lied to all of 
us when he indicated spring, was just around the corner. As he disappeared back down his nice warm hole laughing all the way but if he 
was a Goldwing rider he would not find it very funny at all. As we are quite sure most or all of each of you don’t either guess we really 
need not tell you but yes we are tired of the cold and snow too. Let’s all be patient warmer and sunny days will get here before long but my 

disclaimer is that is just a statement not a prediction so don’t be hating on me if I get that one wrong! 

 But hey just because most of us are not out riding remember there are many other people not riding either. And that being said 
now would be a great time to visit with them and remind them about G.W.R.R.A. and invite them to a ride or gathering. And while doing 
so hand them a Membership application. And if you do not have new Membership applications we would encourage each of you to get 
some either your Chapter Director or your Chapter M.E.C. should be able to help you obtain these. If not please contact our District M.E.C. 
Chris Grooms or Sarah or myself and we will see to it that you get some. As these are one of the most useful tools we have and none of us 

should ever be without them! 

 Here are a few more reminders for everyone to the Registration forms are for the 2019 District Rally in Salina, Kansas are avail-
able on the District web site so there is no need to wait print one off fill it out and send it in. There will be an updated schedule available 
probably within the next 3 weeks and when I say updated that is simply because there are going to be some changes made to what we have 
done in the past. And there will be some new offerings that are needed for this year as far as training so it is very important to look the new 
schedule over once it is posted. Remember Grand Prize tickets are available and hey you might be one that sells a winner and you will win 

some money too for selling it. 

 And don’t forget about the Spring District ride down to Jenks, Oklahoma the information for this ride is posted on the District face 
book page. And if you have any questions about this ride please contact our District Ride Coordinators Bob and Barb Brown and I know 
they would be more than happy to answer your questions. And the Rider Education training schedule is also posted and available and we 
encourage everyone to take advantage of the courses being offered and not wait to get signed up for the ones you would like to attend be-

cause some of these courses can only have a certain number of riders. 

 And before we close we have had some of our G.W.R.R.A. Family Members that have had some health concerns this past month. 
But as of the time of this article they are all out of the Hospitals and are recovering at home. But let’s all keep Jack Schoeck, Mark Classen 

and Carol Chastian in our thoughts and Prayers! 

 

Think Spring! 

Bill and Sarah Watts, Kansas District Directors, 
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Kansas Directory for Chapters Directors and Chapter 

Gathering Time and Place 

You are welcome to attend any Chapter Gathering and Introduce yourself! 

You will be welcome 

Call the Chapter Director if you need information about a Chapter activity. 

If you live in an area that does not have a Chapter close by and would be interested in starting one, 
contact District Directors Bill & Sarah Watts at 620-728-8347 

Chapter ‘A’ 

Chris & Michelle Grooms CD 

316-788-7842 

2nd Thursday, 7pm 

Country Café 

2904 S Seneca, Wichita 

chgrooms@cox.net 

Chapter ‘F’ 

Everett & Carol Chastain CD 

620-374-7917 

4th Tuesday, 7pm 

Oil Hill Elementary School 

2700 W 6th, El Dorado  

Brown Bag-Desserts Provided 

Chapter ‘B’ 

Joe & Pan Magnant CD 

913-660-5176 

3rd Thursday, 7pm 

JT’s Grill 

33255 Lexington Ave, DeSoto 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Chapter ‘H’ 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch CD 

620-921-5941 

2nd Saturday, 7pm 

Gambino's Pizza 

Check for Changes 

310 S Main, South Hutchinson 

dalet@cox.net 
Chapter ‘C’ 

Don & Brenda Williams CD 

785-341-4211 

3rd Tuesday, 7pm 

Perkins Restaurant 

1720 SW Wanamaker Rd, Topeka 

         dwilliams44@cox.net 

Chapter ‘P’ 

David & Theresa McDonald CD 

316-213-5712 

2nd Tuesday, 7pm 

Derby Church of Christ 

225 N. Derby St, Derby 

Brown Bag—Dessert Provided 

Mcdonald.david46@yahoo.com 

 

 

Chapter ‘Q’ 

Jack & Teresa Kistler CD 

316-651-7423 

1st Thursday 7pm 

Boss Hog BBQ, Winfield Ks 

314 W 8th Street 

Actionjackson@wheatstate.com 
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KANSAS DISTRICT TEAM 

 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

Joe & Debbie Gattenby 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

SR. DISTRICT ADVISOR   

       Bill & Sarah Watts 

Jack & Doris Schoeck 
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SR. RIDER EDUCATORS   

 NEWSLETTER EDITORS 

 

Kansas District Team 

DISTRICT RIDE COORDINATORS    

UNIVERSITY TRAINERS 

TREASURER  

PATCH QUEEN 

 

MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT COORD 

 

WEB MASTER HISTORIAN    

VENDOR COORDINATOR   MOTOR AWARENESS FRANK PATTON AWARD 2018    

ASS’T DISTRICT EDUCATOR 

Bob & Barb Brown Bill & Sheila Tucker Rick & Carolyn Stevens 

OPEN Chris & Michelle Grooms Sheila Tucker 

Judy Eggleston 

COY COORDINATOR, 

Brenda & Rick Kistler Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

Dave & Dana Beranek 

KSA 

Kit & Donna Sand Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

  Kathy & Dennis Chesnut 
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GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION 

              KANSAS DISTRICT 
                                               

          

                             
                                    

2019 DISTRICTS SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  

April 4-6:   Louisiana Rally, Lafayette  

April 20:    Trike Riding Course (TRC) 

April 27-28:   District Ride, Location, Jenks, Oklahoma 

May 4:    MSF’s BRC2 (Two Wheel Class-Experienced) 

May 11:    Trike Trailering Class (TTRC) 

May 16-18:   Texas Rally, Love Civic Center, Paris TX 

May 30-June 1:  Missouri Rally, Branson, MO 

June 8:    Trailering Course  (TC) 

June 21-22:   Kansas Rally, Quality Inn, Salina KS 

August 27-31:  Wing Ding, Gaylord Opryland, Nashville TN 

September 26-28: Oklahoma Rally, Apache Casino/Hotel, Lawton  

     Arkansas Rally TBA 
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RIDER EDUCATION BULLETIN BOARD 
  

    

 

 

      

   Asst District Educators           Sr. District Educators               District Ride Coordinator             

                Rick & Carolyn Stevens        Bill & Sheila Tucker                  Bob & Barb Brown 

                       316-213-4630             316-777-1052                                     316-217-5909 

         Senior Master IV #8249            Life Grand Master #242                Master Tour Rider #10240                      

   Senior Master IV #8248                     Life Grand Master #527                  

The  Team 

CHAPTER RIDE COORD. 

Larry Mazur KSA  

Gary Ohler KSB  

Bill Hanson KSC  

         Jack Schoeck KSF  

Bill Watts KSH   

         Rick Stevens KSP  

           Bill Tucker KSQ 

 

MFA INSTRUCTORS 

Bill Tucker 

Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

 

RIDER COACHES 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

 

  SEMINAR PRESENTERS 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

Doris Schoeck 

Joe Magnant 

 

RANGE AIDES 

Carolyn Stevens 

Barb Brown 

Rick Kistler 

SECURITY 

Rick Kistler 

Barb Brown 

 

 

Wow! Riding  weather is here. I know for some it never left.  

 

Here is what your rider ed team has put together for you at our Kansas Rally this year. 

 

We are having  a “Road Captain Course”. It is my understanding that a couple of chapters have requested 
this so here it is. There is NO FEE to take this course. It will start at 8:30am and end at Noon (Saturday). 

There is a riding portion that you will be participating in.  

 

We  will be giving a couple of  Modules  “Riding Mountains, Hills, and Curves” and “Riding with New 

Inexperience Rider aka “How to Know What they Don’t Know’. 

 

This year for the Level Breakfast, it will be done a little differently. For those of you that are staying at 
the Quality Inn Hotel (Host), you will receive a breakfast coupon. Along with that you will need a Level 
Breakfast Coupon which you can get at the Rider Ed booth before 6ppm Friday. If you are not staying at 
the hotel, the meal cost $6.00 which Kansas Rider Ed will pay for you. To get more information on this 

visit the Rider Ed booth and Bill, Bob, and Rick will take care of you. 

You must be current in your levels program. If you are not current and want to attend you will need to 

contact Bill Tucker at the booth. 

 

A reminder that enrollment for the Trike Course is now open. If interested, contact Rick Stevens at ste-

vensrf@cox.net.  

 

There is a fee of $25.00 per bike (Rider & Co-Rider) and it includes lunch.. 

 

Kansas Rider Education lost a super supporter in Phyllis VanBuskirk. She passed on February  21, 2019.  

She held level number 514 and was a Life Grand Master Level, GW membership number 017459-01. She 
was a close friend and is being missed.  Please keep Garry in your prayers. It just won’t seem normal not 

seeing her at our Trike Classes.  She believed in the classes and was a super good rider. 

 

Bill & Sheila Tucker 

Sr. District Educators 

 

 

See more about Phyllis Funeral on the following Rider Education pages. Pg 8-12. 
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DISTRICT RIDE COORDINATORS  

Bob & Barb Brown 
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Kansas Chapter Couples and Individuals of The Year 2019 

                                                      

 

               

 

David & Theresa McDonald 

KS-P 
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Kansas Chapter Couples and Individuals of The Year 2019 

                                                      

 CHAPTER ‘A’  

 

 

 

 

      CHAPTER ‘B’       

              

 

 

 

    

CHAPTER ‘C’  

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER ‘F’  

  Robert & Joan Warne 

      CHAPTER ‘H’ 

 

  Jeff & Ann Whithorn 

CHAPTER ’P’ 

   Joe & Janet Gonsalves 

  

Sandy Davis 

 

Bill & Margaret Hanson Joe & Debbie Gattenby 
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                  Chapter AChapter A  ––  WichitaWichita   

  Meet 2nd Thursday in Wichita at Country Café 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

   Chapter Directors               Asst Chapter Directors               Chapter Treasurer              Chapter Ride Coordinator   

Chris & Michelle Grooms                    Bob & Barb Brown        Barb Brown                                   Larry Mazur    

          316-788-7842                                 

                                Newsletter Editor                          Chapter Couple                            Chapter MEC 

                                           Mary Mazur                               Joe & Debbie Gattenby                    Tim & Cindy Howard 

 
Hello fellow Wingers 

 

Well it March and it’s still cold outside. Although there were a few days in the middle of the 
month that some got out and rode their bike the days were few and far between… 

 

So what did the people in chapter A do during February? I’m glad you asked. 

 

On the 2nd we had a movie night where a few got together and watched Almost an Angel & 

Down Periscope and here’s a few pictures of them having fun 
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Hopefully we will try this again next year where more of us can join in on the fun.  
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On February 9th a few of the Chapter A ladies got together for have lunch 

Looks like a great time was had by all. 

 

Our monthly meeting was held on the 14th and we had a great group 

Here is a picture of Joe & Debbie Gattenby receiving a plaque to 
thank them for their service as the Chapter Directors for Chapter 
A  

 

And just to show you that we do things that don’t involve mo-

torcycles here’s a picture of a few of the chapter that got to-

gether and went to the Woman’s Fair 

And just to show you that we do things that don’t 

involve motorcycles here’s a picture of a few of the 

chapter that got together and went to the Woman’s 

Fair 

Although as I understand it they didn’t all go together…they just ran into each other at one of the 
booths.  

 

Well I think that’s all I know about what we did in February.  



19 March 2019 Kansas Winger 

So what’s coming up in March…according to the Weather Bug App it’s going to be cold when it starts 
but isn’t the old saying about March “in like a lion…out like a lamb.” Here’s what I know (which isn’t 
very much) about what we will be doing in March.  

 

14th is our monthly chapter meeting @ the Country Café @ 2804 South Seneca. The meeting starts @ 
7:00 but please come early for a meal and/or to visit with the other members… 

 

23th is our yearly maintenance day where we get together and help do some of the little work on our 
bikes that needs to be done. This year we will be joining up with Chapter Q. We will meet @ Jack & 
Teresa Kistler’s shop starting @ 9:00am the address is 114 W Highway K55 in Udall. Just look for the 
water tower.  

 

28th Joe Gattenby’s birthday 

 

29th Michelle Grooms birthday 

 

I want to thank Debbie Gattenby, Sharon Williams, & Michelle Grooms for sending me pictures 

of things that they did during February. Without them this newsletter would have been boring & a lot 

shorter.  

 

Please remember if you have a ride or event that you would like to see here in the newsletter 

send me your information and/or pictures and I will be glad to add it to the newsletter. (Please don’t 

make me beg you for it) You may e-mail me @ scarymary1210@sbcglobal.net  

 

That’s all for now so until then…ride safe 

 

Mary Mazur,  

Chapter A Newsletter editor 

mailto:scarymary1210@sbcglobal.net
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      Chapter B Chapter B ––  DeSotoDeSoto   

      Chapter Directors      Asst Chapter Director     Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Editor 

     Joe & Pam Magnant              Paula Aiken         Gary Ohler           Ed James                  Paula Aikens 

          913-660-5176                  785-842-8503                    913-845-3946               816-225-2679            7 85-842-8503 

Meet 3rd Thursday every month in DeSota at JT’s Grill 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

February started with Punxsutawney Phil not seeing his shadow and the prediction that spring is just 
around the corner.  With the continued snow, Chapter B members aren’t sure whether to believe him 

or not.  Groundhogs were the topic of the trivia at the monthly meeting on February 21.  Did you know 
the average groundhog weighs between four and nine pounds, but Punxsutawney Phil weighs about 

twenty pounds?  There are many weather predicting groundhogs in the United States and Canada.  
Punxsutawney Phil has been around since the 1880’s when The Punxsutawney Spirit newspaper gave him 

the official name of “Punxsutawney Phil, Seer of Seers, Sage of Sages, Prognos-

ticator of Prognosticators, and Weather Prophet Extraordinary”.  He has been 
seen over the internet, on the JumboTron in Times Square, and on the Oprah 

Winfrey Show.  He wore a yellow ribbon in 1981 to honor the American hostages 
in Iran and threatened sixty weeks of winter if he wasn’t allowed a drink during 

Prohibition.  And, much to the disappointment of the people of Punxsutawney, 
Pennsylvania, the movie, “Groundhog Day”, wasn’t filmed there, but rather in 

Woodstock, Illinois.   

Several Chapter B members were knowledgeable about groundhogs and Phil in particular.  Joe Magnant 

had nine of ten correct answers and several others had seven or eight correct. 

Twenty-three members enjoyed breakfast on February 23 at the Hy-Vee in Shawnee and then made 

their way to the Johnson County Library on Johnson Drive for the planning meeting.  Regular monthly 
dinners, breakfasts, and meetings were placed on the calendar.  Several other riding opportunities 

were discussed and are in the planning stages.  Watch the monthly newsletter for opportunities to join 
us at an event and/or ride.  Joe Magnant also gave a safety presentation to make sure we are all ready 

for the upcoming riding season.   

Chapter B events for March: 

March 21 - Chapter Meeting 

March 24 – Bowling at Royal Crest Lanes in Lawrence 

March 30 – Breakfast Ride 

 

Safe Travels, 

Paula Aiken 
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Chapter C Chapter C --  TopekaTopeka  
Meet 3rd Tuesday every month in Topeka at Perkins Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat at 6:00pm Meet 3rd Tuesday every month in Topeka at Perkins Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat at 6:00pm 

   Chapter Director         Asst Chapter Director      Chapter Ride Coordinator     Chapter Treasurer        Chapter Editor 

 Don & Brenda Williams          John & Teresa Gull                           Bill Hanson                            Sandy  Davis                 Don Williams 

          785-341-4211                      785-266-6735                            620-342-4388                         785-691-7000               785-341-4211 

                                                                Chapter Web Master                     Chapter Individual of The Year 

                                                                         John Gull                                                            Sandy Davis 

February is a lot like December and January with things being real slow for the chapter.  Our supper 

“ride” was a meet at MacFarland’s in Topeka with 11 in attendance.  We didn’t even have a plan  of at-

tack for that evening as the weather people were forecasting freezing drizzle and Topeka actually got 

some earlier in the day, however the roads were dry  by dark.  Bill and Margaret Hanson made what I 

think was a wise decision by staying home.  They were getting some freezing drizzle and it seems like 

Emporia tends to get the short end of the stick when it comes to bad weather. 

 

We ordered and had a great bull session for a little over an hour and then it was like somebody hit a 

switch because just about everybody stood up at the same time and headed back to their respective 

homes. 

 

Our monthly meeting was held on the snowy evening of the 19th.  We either had 11 brave souls or idiots 

(take your pick) in attendance.  Surprisingly the discussion was riding in the snow on a trike.  None of 

us had accomplished that, however both John Gull and I admitted to riding on snow on two wheels.  He 

was on a Harley and I was on a Wing.  We both said we had ridden to work in decent weather and it 

snowed before we got off work.  Both of us said we managed to get home staying vertical the whole 

way.  Myself I don’t recommend even trying it but sometimes you do what you think you should do 

The district ride in April was discussed with the route given and also the main destination of the aquari-

aum.  This conflicts with our maintenance day so probably nobody from Chapter C will make the ride.  

Also discussed was Bill Tucker’s request for articles for the Winger and that there was no new informa-

tion on the District rally. 

 

We will have our supper ride to Los Charro’s in the Gage center in Topeka on the 5th.  We will be meet-

ing their due to the fact it’s in town and much easier to do. 

 

We still have no volunteers for Chapter Director or Newsletter editor, which will both open effective the 

first of March. If anybody is interested contact the Bill Watts (District Director).  His email address is 

located on the District website. 
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We held the 50/50 drawing with Sandy Davis managing to get her number pulled twice but being the 

kind lady she is she let another number be drawn and Randy Benteman was that winner. 

 

After the drawing we all loaded up and headed home on what was some pretty slick snowy roads with 

all members arriving home safely. 

 

We only have two birthdays in March Tiffany Criss on the third, Louise Jett on the 15th and Arlene 

Felch on the 30th with no anniversaries. 

 

 

 

 

Don & Brenda Williams 

CD/Newsletter Editors 
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          Chapter F Chapter F --  El DoradoEl Dorado  

     Chapter Directors          Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter MEC           Chapter Editor 

Everett & Carol Chastain       Gene Shannon                    Jack Schoeck                     Rick Kistler              Doris Schoeck 

620-374-7917 620-374-7916 316-323-4820    620-341-0426                      316-200-0726         620-340-5388 

          Chapter Couple                                                     

                                                                                              Bob & Joan Warne 

Meet 4th Tuesday every month at Oil Hill Elementary School Brown bag at 6:00pm, meet 7:00pm 

 

Greetings to All!! 

 Welcome to March.  Hope everyone across the State is warm, because we have really cold weather in Em-
poria right now.  They say Spring is coming, but I think we have some pretty cold days to get through before that 

happens!  Stay Warm!! 

 Our February meeting was called to order by Chapter Director Everett Chastain.  Everyone participated in 

the Flag Salute.   

 Our current Couple of the Year, Bob and Joan Warne were present.  We did not have any visitors tonight 

due to the cold weather. 

 The Supper Ride for February was cancelled, as Jack and Doris were the hosts and Jack was in the hospital 

at that time.  The Breakfast Ride for January was attended by 13 people and everyone had a great time. 

 For the March meeting on March 26, 2019 we will have a Taco Bar.  Hope to see a lot of you there.   

  There was no 50/50 done tonight so we will probably make up for that next month. 

 The Chapter would like to offer condolences to the family of Phyllis Van Buskirk, who died on February  

27th. 

  

The Birthdays and Anniversaries for March are as follows: 

 Birthdays: Rick Kistler       March 5 Anniversaries:  Gene and Delores Shannon  March 30 

   Gene Shannon   March 9 

 I would like to thank everyone for their thoughts and prayers while Jack was in the hospital.  He is home 

 now and doing well.  We appreciate all of it!! 

                  

Until next time, Ride Often and Ride Safe. 

Doris Schoeck, Newsletter Editor 
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The pictures are of some of the attendees at our February meeting. 
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                  Chapter P Chapter P ––  WichitaWichita   

    Chapter Directors                   Asst Chapter Directors              Chapter Ride Coordinators               Chapter Treasurer 

David & Theresa McDonald                     Dennis & Kathy Chesnut                              Rick & Carolyn Stevens                                Carolyn Stevens 

            316-213-5712                                          316-214-1995                                               316-213-4630                                          316-683-1138 

   Chapter MEC       Chapter Couple 

                Phyllis  VanBuskirk                             Joe & Janet Gonsalves 

                     316-323-4027         

Taco Bar/Bingo on March 16th, 2019  

Place: Pix Community Center, Mulvane Ks (2nd & Main St) 

Cost: $5.00 supper and 1 Bingo card-$1.00 for additional cards 

50/50                              Bingo Prizes 

CHAPTER P MARCH  
Meeting Night – We will have no meeting this month…Instead come join us for our Chapter P 

Birthday Celebration 

http://www.just-in.com/clipart/honda/img/1500-3.jpg
http://www.just-in.com/clipart/honda/img/nice1500.jpg
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Chapter QChapter Q  ––  WinfieldWinfield   
     

Senior Chapter Directors   Asst Chapter Directors    Chapter Ride Coordinators       Chapter MEC      Chapter Treasurer 

          Jack & Teresa Kistler           Duane & Vicki Kalous          Bill & Sheila Tucker                 Judy Eggleston              Sheila Tucker 

               620-782-3700                         316-633-0982                        316-777-1052                        620-705-1953              316-777-1052 

Meet the 1st Thursday every month Bose Hog BBQ,   314 W 8th, Eat 6:30pm– Meet 7pm 

Kansas “Q” March 2019 Newsletter 

 

 Happy March Everyone!! We’ll all be back on the roads before we know it now!  It’s definitely time for some 

“Wind Therapy” at our household and I bet most of you feel the same way. 

 

 I would like to thank Bill Tucker for taking care of the newsletter for us last month.  Since we had to miss Mid 

Winter it was tough to know what to write about.  I will say, however, our new Assistant Directors Duane & Vickie 

Kalous did their best to keep us informed about what was happening that weekend.  Great job KSQ!! 

 

 Speaking of our officers, we want to also let you know that our new Ride Coordinator, Bill Tucker, has been 

working very hard on getting us rides set up for the new year.  In fact for the month of February several of us met at 

Shindigs in Winfield, the weather wasn’t the best but the food and friends were GREAT!  The following morning 

Chapter P had a breakfast gathering at The Little Firehouse in Derby and several of us enjoyed that as well. 

 

 Now for the month of March, we are looking at having our meeting as scheduled at Boss Hogg’s in Winfield.  

Then on March 23rd we will be having our Maintenance Day in Udall, at Action Jackson Automotive.  We will be at 

the shop by 8:00am so come join us anytime after that.  Once everyone is done working on bikes we will head to Peck 

to have lunch at Boudreaux. We welcome members from all the chapters to join us. 

 

 Kansas “Q” has only one birthday in March and it is Teresa Kistler on the 12th. 

 

Until the next time, 

Teresa Kistler 
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Members page 
This page is for articles and announcements by the members for publication . 

 

This is new for 2019 and I encourage the members that have an event , birthdays, anniversaries etc-
that they would like to share to send it to me NLT 25th of each month preferable in MS Word via 
email. 

 

It can be about birthdays and anniversaries. About a ride(s) you really enjoyed. Share your favorite 
restaurant,  Zoo, Museum, anything that other members might want to visit. 

 

Have pictures? Include them but PLEASE reduce their size before you send them.  

 

Of course I reserve the right to edit. If any topic is political or negative probably will not be printed or 
as least will be edited.  

 

We want fun, entertaining, positive articles. Of course, we encourage you to tell us about a safety is-
sue you had to deal with. Your story prevent a accident. If you have a suggest/tip on riding in adverse 
weather that worked for you we all would like to know about it.   

 

Got a joke or neat motto to share? Send it. 

 

Okay, I covered FUN, SAFETY, what about KNOWLEDGE? Sure, tell us about trips that included visiting 
some of America’s fantastic tourist attractions. Or an educational event that you liked. 

 

That’s it. I look forward to receiving your articles for the March issue of your Kansas Winger Newslet-
ter. It’s your newsletter provided by your Chapter Editors and District Team. 

 

Bill & Sheila Tucker 

Kansas Winger Editors/Publishers 
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OUR SPONSORS 
THEY WILL APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT 

Looking for Honda Goldwing Air Wings? 

Upgrade to Windwings air deflectors. 

Designed by Orville Sage for Goldwings built as "Windwings, (when a Goldwing just isn't enough)"  

Wind Wings 
Phone: 813-765-4309 

Email: usmi10@hotmail.com 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Fri: 9-5pm 

Sat: 10-4pm 

Sun: Closed 

Address 

Plant City Fl.  

Wind Wings 
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Hutch American Shaman 
Address: 3404, 2600 N Main St, Hutchinson, KS 67502 
Hours:  10AM – 8PM 
Phone: (620) 259-5885 
 
(also in Kansas City, Lenexa, Wichita, and other areas) 
 
Why CBD American Shaman Hemp Oil? 
Relieves Stress & Anxiety 
            Helps Maintains Focus 
            Has No Mind Altering Effects 
            Is Natural & Effective 
            Relieves Conditions & Offers Pain Management 

 Our Ultra Concentrated Terpene Rich Hemp Oil is made from 
organic Industrial Hemp. 

 Hemp Oil is legal and available in all 50 states.  

 Our line of products contain the highest quality hemp oil avail-
able, containing high amounts of Cannabidiol, 100% Natural-
Pure CO2 Extract.  

 It is 100% Organic, Gluten Free, Non GMO Hemp and has No 
Heavy Metals or Insecticides.  

 Our Hemp Oil is batch tested using Ultra Performance Conver-
gence Chromatography. 

 We have a Compassionate Care program with discounts for 
those with chronic conditions, who are low-income, and one for 
veterans. 

 We offer competitive pricing and have frequent sales to pass 
along savings to our customers. 

 We have a money back guarantee. If you are not satisfied, we 
will refund your order within 30 days. 

 We love to give back every year. We support and donate to non-
profits regularly. 

 We follow only the best industry standards, making our Hemp Oil 
the most effective and the highest quality on the market today. 

 We belong to the National Hemp Association (NHA), supporting 
local hemp farmers. 
          There is a store near you.  Call for more information. 


